
   

October 14, 2014 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 It is with great pleasure and the highest regard that I recommend Mr. 
Olson for the position of Associate Professor at Shenandoah Conservatory.  I 
had the honor of being a student of Mr. Olson’s while attending 
Shenandoah University. I honestly believe that Mr. Olson’s expertise and 
teaching ability make him already a pivotal faculty member of the Audio 
Department of Shenandoah; and his further involvement with the program 
will greatly benefit the school and the students.  

I have met very few people with the same working knowledge as Mr. 
Olson, when it comes to the techniques and equipment used in the audio 
industry. I realize now as a working professional, that he not only teaches 
techniques and ideas that are necessary, but he teaches how to decide when 
and where to use those techniques. Another great quality of his is that he 
leads his students by example in his work ethic and enthusiasm for 
improving himself. He is honestly just a phenomenal teacher and mentor.  

Mr. Olson’s contributions to Shenandoah Conservatory’s MPRT 
department are already fantastic in their own regard, and I know that any 
more involvement he has with the school will benefit its students and image. 
I offer my sincerest recommendation of him for this position. Please feel free 
to contact me if you have any further questions. 

 

Best Regards, 

Michael E. Brown 
Audio Engineer, Wolf Media Group 
302.344.1746 
mikebrown@wolfmediagroup.com 


